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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, 11th September 2006
Question No. 12

QUESTION:  Councillor C. King
To ask the Manager, to provide an updated statement in relation to the proposed Tallaght Stadium?
REPLY:
The Council’s decision to proceed with the completion of the stadium has been the subject of an application for judicial review to the High Court by Cumann Tomás Daibhis.  This application will be the subject of a hearing on 24th November 2006.

